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Licensee Name: New Milford Medical Group
License No.: 06-31293-01
Docket No.: 030-37594
 
Kim Jones:
 
Note: Please confirm receipt of this email. 
 
As you are hopefully aware, the State of Connecticut (State) intends to enter into an
Agreement with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC). Under the Agreement, the
NRC would relinquish to the State regulatory authority for certain licenses authorizing the use
of byproduct, source, and special nuclear material. It is anticipated that the Agreement would
become effective on or about September 30, 2025. You are receiving this email for awareness
of the transition plan as an NRC materials licensee located in and/or authorized to use
radioactive material in the State of Connecticut.  
 
The NRC will suspend performance of work on incoming non-emergent licensing actions
received after August 15, 2025. All new applications, amendment requests, and complex
terminations received after that date will be forwarded to the State for completion. The NRC
will continue to process requests that require immediate action through the anticipated
effective date of the Agreement.    
 
If you have any questions regarding this email, please contact the Division of Radiological
Safety and Security at (610) 337-5000 or by email at R1DRSSMail.Resource@nrc.gov. 
 
Communications with the State of Connecticut should be addressed to: 
 
Radiation Division 
Bureau of Air Management 
Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection 
79 Elm Street 
Hartford, Connecticut 06106-5127 
860-424-3029 
DEEP.LRMReg@ct.gov 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Kelli Trotter
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Health Physicist
Medical and Licensing Assistance Branch,
Division of Radiological Safety and Security,
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
Office: (610) 337-5370

 


